
Stoke Hill Infant and 
Nursery  School        
Update 26.02.21 
 

Full Opening 

We are so delighted that the 
school and nursery will be 
open to all children from 
Monday 8th March.  
 
We are really looking forward to seeing all the children together once more and enjoying 
getting back to a more normal kind of school life! 
 
It’s another change for each young child, and so please be reassured we are working away 
at making this transition back to school safe, happy and secure, so that we can all reconnect 
and enjoy learning together again – in the spring sunshine let’s hope! 
 
Our protective measures remain securely in place with a reminder coming home next week 
regarding access gates for year groups, routes around the school and what to bring or not to 
bring etc.  
 
Spring has arrived it seems and so we wish everyone a lovely weekend and time to make a 
start on their cardboard tube character for World Book Day! please see the poster attached. 
On Monday, there will be spare book tokens in a folder at each school gate, so take a paper 
token if  you do not have one and have lots of fun, have lots of stories on Thursday. 
   
Have a sunny weekend too, with kind regards from all of the staff ~  
 
Sarah Mackay   Head Teacher 


